
MAGPIE MAIL 
 

Mogo Public School 
part of the community since 1871 

Confident - Achieve - Respect – Enjoy 
          Phone: (02) 4474 4815  Fax: (02) 4474 4806  email: mogo-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 
 

      Tuesday 1 December 2020 - Week 8 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                        

 
Up coming events…. 
Breakfast Club –open Mon, Tues, Wed & Fri 
 
Thursday        Canteen open every Thursday  
Every Friday Dance & gardening 
Wed 2 Dec P&C meeting 3.30pm 
Tues 8 Dec School Disco 
Wed 9 Dec Yr6 Farewell Day 
Fri 11 Dec Big Day Out 
Mon 14 Dec Reports go home 
 Christmas Raffle Drawn 
Wed 16 Dec Last day of school for students 
Fri 29 Jan 2021   First day Term 1 for all students 

Today has been a wonderful day…our 
annual school Presentation Day has run 
very smoothly and the children are very 
proud of themselves and each other for the 
achievements they have made this year. 
 
We congratulate every student at Mogo, however we 
would like to acknowledge some very major 
achievements during 2020: 
2020 Dux   Tyrone B 
Endeavour Award  Marlie E 
Creative Arts Award  Amelia D 
Maths Improvement Award Zoxhlin G 
 
Also, a huge congratulations to our 2021 
Leadership team: 
School Captain:  Izaac H 
Leadership Team: Mary T 
   Taylam H 
   Tyrone R 
   Skye N 
We know that next year this team will set a high 
example for the other students to follow. 
 
It’s a busy couple of weeks coming up with next 
Tuesday the School Disco, Wednesday Yr6 Farewell 

Day & Friday The Big Day Out. Please make sure 
that you have returned all notes with the 
accompanying money to the office. 
 
Staffing for 2021 has also been attended too and I 
can very happily say congratulations to Mogo’s 
terrific staff: 
K/1  Leyla Taylor 
2/3  Kylie Parker 
4/5/6  Andrew Craft 
AEO  Kizzy Nye 
K/1 SLSO Carol Dale (3 days)/ 

Aathne Brown (2 days) 
2/3 SLSO Katrina Collins (5 days) 
4/5/6 SLSO Warren Potts (5 days) 
Chaplaincy Daniel Vagg 
Office  Heidi Wade (5 days) 
  Chris McCaul (1 day) 
General Asst Ian Hill (1 day) 
EAfS  Anna Charlton (2 days) 
Sch Counsellor Cathryn Worthington (1 ½ days 
fortnight) 
I have been asked to stay on as Relieving Principal 
and will fill the role of Learning Support Teacher as 
well. 
 
We have one last newsletter for the year which will 
be sent home in the last week, so until then… 
 
Keep well and stay safe. 
 
Mrs Schuchmann 
Rlg Principal 
 
 

KINDER ENROLMENTS 2021 
Expressions of Interest for Kinder 2021 are now 
being taken. If your child will be turning 5 prior to 
31 July 2021 they are eligible to start school. Please 
see Heidi in the office.  
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CANTEEN 
The Canteen is open every Thursday. This 
Thursday’s pre-order menu is: 
Meat Pie & drink          $6.00 or 
Hot Dog & drink        $6.00 
Available at recess: 
Fruit cup   $1.00 
Garlic bread       .50c 
Milkshake   $1.00 
Mini Pizzas   $1.00 
Quelch Fruit Ice Block      .50c 
Fruit popper    $1.20 
Choc or Strawberry milk $1.80 
Water    $1.00 
Please get orders in by 10.00am. Thank you. 
 

P&C NEWS 
• We are holding a Christmas Hamper 

Raffle. Please send in donations for the 
hampers of Christmas items, non 
perishables etc. Tickets are $2.00 each. 
Additional books available from the office. 
Prizes will be drawn Monday, 14 
December. Thank you for your support in 
this fundraiser.  

• The next P&C meeting will be tomorrow, 
Wednesday, 2 December at 3.30pm 

 
 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
• Mogo Aboriginal Preschool. Ph: 4411 8453 

for enrolment details.  

 
• Christman Community Day. Boomerang 

Meeting Place & Mogo LALC. Saturday, 12 
December, 11.30am-2pm at Mogo Park. 

• "Mogo SUPA Club is a Scripture Union 
activity for primary school aged children.  
The Christmas Pageant is the first activity of 
the new Mogo SUPA Club and activities 
include:  games, craft, preparing and acting 
in the Christmas Pageant - if you would like 
to, sausage sizzle and refreshments.  
Parents, carers and families can attend at 
5.30 pm on Saturday, 19 December 2020, to 
watch the Christmas Pageant and join in the 
sausage sizzle.  The activities are open to all 
primary aged children - if you attend 
another primary school you are welcome to 
join in.  COVID-19 regulations and social-

distancing will apply.  We hope you can join 
us! 
Stay tuned for a monthly Mogo SUPA Club 
activity after school on a Tuesday at 
Boomerang Meeting Place, more details 
will be provided early next year." 

 
 

 

 

See notice board for more details. 
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